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Hello my fellow wood-
carvers, 
 
I do hope that you came 
through the Storm with 
minimal damage. I know 
it kinda caught everyone 
off guard. The good news 
is that there is some 

good carving wood 
around if you're able to 
find it.  
 
  We are quickly coming 
up on our annual Carving 
Show and we will need 
to start getting things to-
gether to make it hap-
pen. I do hope that you'll 
make it to this month's 
meeting so that we can 
appoint volunteers to 
help out with the show.  
 
  I've attached photos of 
this month's raffle items. 
We have some carving 
books, some carving 
roughouts, a task light, a 

set of magnetic tool 
holders, and more. 
 
I look forward to seeing 
all of you at our monthly 
meeting. We are meeting 
at The Bayland Commu-
nity Center at 6400 Bis-
sonnet St in Saturday the 
27th from 9:00-2:00.  

Kenan 

President’s Message 

HAWC SHOW: 
Our show will be Octo-
ber 19, 2024, at the 
Baker Ripley Complex in 
Sharpstown, 6500 
Rookin St., with classes 3 
days prior.  
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Raffle Items for July 
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Show and Tell 

Ronnie Boston 

$1 at estate sale, signed “2003 B. L.” 

Ronnie’s chip carved fish 

Richard Davila’s relief version 



Show and Tell 
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Fred Stratton 
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Show and Tell 

Carolyn Smith 

Pen she turned at woodworkers show  



Scenes from the June Meeting 
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Scenes from the June Meeting 
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The Houston Area Woodcarvers meet from 9am-2pm on the 4th Saturday 

of July, August & September at the Bayland Park Community Center, 6400 

Bissonnet St., Houston, TX 77074. 

See us on the Web: houstonareawoodcarvers.com 

EMAIL: houstonwoodcarvers@yahoo.com 

On Facebook: Houston Area Wood Carvers 


